
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date:  3-22-16 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

Chapter 980 Sex Offender Information 

On March 21, 2016 the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office received from the Office of Dodge County Circuit Court Judge Brian 

Pfitzinger a letter that was addressed to him from the State of Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS).  That letter 

is attached with this press release.  In the letter it states that after attempting to purchase the home on Neuberger Rd. in 

the Town of Lowell, the vendor was unable to purchase the home as it was no longer on the housing market.  As a result 

DHS will continue to search for viable housing for Jonathan Miller.  Jonathan Miller still has a hearing scheduled in Branch 1 

of Dodge County Circuit Court at 3:00 pm this afternoon. 

Subsequently, Sheriff Dale Schmidt contacted the DHS inquiring the status of housing for Robert Larson given this new 

information.  A DHS supervisor has just confirmed with Sheriff Schmidt that a similar letter will be sent to the Honorable 

Judge Sciascia in the Larson case later this week.  Robert Larson has a follow up hearing scheduled for March 28, 2016 at 

11:00 am. 

Sheriff Schmidt indicates that he will still be in attendance at both of these hearings, and if necessary, will speak on behalf 

of the safety of the residents of the Town of Lowell and all of the residents in Dodge County. 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Sheriff Dale J Schmidt. 
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